
Local Announcements – Continued  

School families: Volunteer time will count toward your 2025–2026 service hours, and your help will 
save our school significant costs in site preparation. If you have a small trailer that you can bring, please 
notify the school office. It would be very helpful for hauling bark chips. Bring gloves, shovels, rakes, and 
wheelbarrows if you have them. We appreciate your support and teamwork in helping us get the 
playground ready for an exciting new year! Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday - July 14, 15, 16 
6:00 to 9:00 pm 

The Adventist Book Center’s Camp Meeting Sale for this year will be July 20 – August 3, 2025. For 
all the details go to the Oregon Conference Website and choose the Ministries tab, then click on Adventist 
Book Center. You will see a link for Sales Flyer. You can also go to www.abcflyer.com and click the sale flyer 
link. 

Church Campout at Beverly Beach, Sept. 19 - 21. The signup sheet is at the Welcome Center. Once you 
sign up for a spot, please pay for your spot.  (Prices are on the signup sheet.)  Put it in a tithe envelope and 
mark it Church Campout. Tent sites are still available at Reserve America stateparks.oregon.gov. 

Little lamb’s time offering continues every Sabbath. The children will pick up money from the 
congregation and take it up front to put into a wood school to raise money for student aid for TVA. 

Mid-week Bible Study!  Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday at 

10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a friend, 

and enjoy journeying through God's Word. We are studying the book of Ruth.  

Volunteers are needed for Gladstone Camp Meeting 2025, happening July 22-26! Sign up now 
at orad.us/CMvolunteer. Departments and descriptions are posted on the conference website 
at www.oregonadventist.org/volunteer. There are also a limited number of seasonal paid positions 
available. Thank you for your willingness to help make camp meeting a great experience for everyone! 

Other Announcements 

Free Plant-Based Meal & Cooking Class at Hillsboro Seventh-Day Adventist Church, 367 NE Grant St. 
on Sunday, August 3, 1 pm. *Free plant-based lunch prepared for you serving: Taco Bar, Fresh Fruit, and 
Cookies. Free cookbooks (first come, first serve), Devotional books, Take-home recipes from class, Demos, 
and Door prizes. All are welcome! 
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